HB 2599
3/19/2015

Dear Madam Chair Fagan and esteemed members on the House Committee on
Consumer Protection,

I would like to thank the committee members for hearing HB 2599 today. I would
also like to thank Rep. Buckley and Rep. Holvey for their sponsorship. I'm here as
an advocate for Oregonians with Disabilities, and I’'m happy to see Section 3.
Subsection (C) includes a disabled or seriously ill household member. Sometimes
disabled citizens have a difficult time paying their expenses, and this bill will help
keep the lights on when they are having difficulty.

Thank you again for allowing me to speak with you today.

Sincerely,
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David Beem
503-881-6697



